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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent:  Friday, March 07, 2008 6:32 PM

To: Nancy Gillis'

Ce: Brent Wheeler

Subject: RE: Fuel Leak Case No. RC0000041

Mr. Gillis,

Attached is my reply to your request to re-consider the installation of monitoring wells. A hard copy will be sent
also.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

510-567-67%1 phone

310-337-9335 fax

ey wickham@acqoy.org

From: Nancy Gillis [mailto:nancy_gillis@sbcglobal.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 3:47 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Fuel Leak Case No. ROD000041

Dear Mr. Wickham,

I have received your letter of February 6, 2008 and have spoken with Brent Wheeler
after

receiving his amended "Work Plan for Additional Site Characterization” of July 17,
2007.

I am requesting an afternoon appointment with you at your earliest convenience. I
have

concerns that I wish to discuss in person. The only date [ have other committments
is on

Wednesday, March 6th. in the afternoon. [ would appreciate an appointment time
by emalil or you can call me to schedule @ Cell # (209} 518-8631

Sincerely,
Thomas O. Gillis

3/7/2008
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Law Offices D{
o ffe
Tizom as O . G1 l , 18
1153 Copper Verde Lane 11 8. San Joaquin St.
Modesta, CA. 95355 Suite 202
209 575 1153 Stockton, CA. 95202
Fax: 209 520-3240 209 465 5336

Attorney for Clarence Glasper

December 27, 2007

Donna Drogos, Supervisor, Alameda County Health Care Services Ag'ency
Environmental Protection Dept.
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA. 94502-65717
Re: Work Plan for Additional Site

Cllaracteri'gation on the

ACEH Fuel Leal Case No. RO0004:1
at 1225 Mandelg P]QEX, Oali:land, CA.

Dear Ms. Drogos,

I have been waiting for your department’s review and approval of the above
captioned Work Plan since it was sent to you by Golden Gate Tank Removal on
July 17, 2007. Is there some specific reason why this Work Plan is not moving
forward? I would like to be appraised of the current status of your review as well
as a date when Golden Gate could complete the work on this site.

Work on this site under your department’s direction was started in July
1996 and came under the direction of the ACHCSA Directive and Order
Pursuant to Health and Safety Code Section 25299 on August 11, 1997.

Ten years of intermittent work orders is still not leading to a completion.

Please place your review and reply on whatever priority category you can,
and advise me of your actions. My client and I wish to continue Worlzing' with
you in a cooperative manner and our utmost concern is bringing this work to

it's justi.'['iecl close.
Sincerely yours, !!) E @ Eu w E B

Thomas O. Gillis DEC 2 8 2007
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SERVIGES

cc: client




